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Parents, 
I have really been encouraged by the attendance at youth group and the effort of the 
youth to make it to outside activities and events.  At our youth services on Sunday nights, I 
can see God moving in the hearts of our young people. I am excited as I see a greater 
hunger for God developing in the hearts of the students.  I believe the best days are in 
front of us.  God is doing something NEW!  Parents - thank you so much for getting your 
kids to all the youth functions. - I encourage you to keep it up!  

As you look at the highlighted events above - we have a busy day planned for the youth 
on Sunday, October 27th in both the a.m. & p.m. services.  I am sending home a form (it 
will also be on the church website) for your child to sign-up to serve or fill a role in the 
morning service on October 27th - which will be our youth service.  I would love for every 
student to participate in some way (special music, offering, announcements, prayer, etc.) I 
will need the information (either a hard copy or an electronic submission) no later than 
Wednesday, October 23rd - as I will be making an insert for the bulletin with all the 
names of those participating for that Sunday Youth Service.  On the evening of Sunday, 
October 27th we will be hosting a STL fundraiser through our CHILI COOK-OFF.  We 
really will need everyone of our parents and students to participate.  I am asking that the 
youth arrive by 4 p.m. that evening. Parents - you can get involved by volunteering to 
enter chili, judge chili or assist in the process of setting-up & tearing - down for the cook-
off. I am also sending home a Chili Cook-Off entry form. If interested in judging or serving 
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YG Schedule 
OCTOBER 13TH 

(OUTREACH NIGHT & 
STL OFFERING)  
OCTOBER 20TH OCTOBER 27TH (P.M.) 

SPEED THE LIGHT FUNDRAISER

NOVEMBER 3RD 
5 PM - STUART CENTER

OCTOBER 27TH (A.M.) 

* Parents & Youth please make 
plans to be there & sign-up to 

participate in the service!
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in another capacity - please just let me know!  All profit 
goes to benefit missions! 

STL Sandwich Sale 
Wow!  What a wonderful turn out by our youth and youth 
leaders to make sandwiches for STL.  Because of generous 
giving and the effort by our youth and leaders - we were able to 
send a check into STL for a little over $1,000! Thank you! I want 
to keep impressing on the hearts of our students and leaders that 
- each one of us only has a limited amount of TIME and that God 
has CHOSEN us for this very moment in history - to make a 
difference in the world for JESUS!  And our youth are doing just 
that - making a difference for Jesus! 

!2

Saturday, November 2nd - Youth Bonfire 

	 Where: Frank & PJ’s Home 

	 Time: 7p.m. - 9p.m. 

Sunday, November 17th - Youth Thanksgiving Party 

SPEED THE LIGHT 
SANDWICH SALE 

2019

THANK YOU!  

Jesus is proud of you!

Text: @ch17268 

To: 81010

Parents, 

We want you to know what’s 
going on in youth.  Remind is the 
tool that is used to communicate 
with parents & students.  Please 
take a moment and sign-up if you 
are not already!


